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November 15, 2024
Attention Inside Wire Unit Members:

This is a reminder that the first survey for the February Wage Allocation is now
underway. You should have received an email this morning with the link to the survey. If
you have not received the email, please contact Bryan Johnson in Dispatch at (253)
395-6531, or via email at bryan @ ibew46.com.

This is the first chance for the Membership to communicate your wishes on how the
next raise will be distributed among the different funds and the wage on your paycheck.
Your participation in this survey is a crucial part of the Wage Allocation process. The
goal is that every Member of the Inside Wire Unit has their voice heard and contributes
to how this raise is dispersed.

In Solidarity,

Sean Bagsby

Business Manager / Financial Secretary
IBEW Local 46

Seattle, Washington
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